
 
SCCBC REUNION DAY 2014 

 
Dear St Catharine's College Boat Club Member, 

It gives us great pleasure to invite you to the St Catharine's College Boat Club Reunion Day on the 15th 
March 2014. 

We welcome anyone who has rowed at St Catharine's or has been involved with the Boat Club in any 
way to join us for this day of celebration. 

Following the success of the Reunion Days of the last 2 years, we will once again be offering the 
opportunity to get back in a boat on the Cam. There will be gentle outings in tubs as well as some 
sessions in eights. We expect this to begin at 2.30PM. 

The day’s activities will be followed by a dinner for both the current crews and alumni. 

The evening will begin with pre-dinner drinks in the SCR from 6.45PM, followed by dinner in Hall at 
7.30PM. The cost of the evening will be £45 per person and the dress code will be black tie or 
equivalent. 

We hope this occasion will provide the chance to reconnect with old friends and celebrate the club’s 
successes with the current crews. 

If you wish to attend please visit www.caths.cam.ac.uk/events to book your place at the dinner. 

Please respond by 6th March 2014, at the latest. If you have any questions about the rowing please 
contact James Wagstaff on jw725@cam.ac.uk. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
James Wagstaff  - ALUMNI SECRETARY 
Chris Quarton  - CLUB CAPTAIN 
Sarah Lucas  - WOMEN’S CAPTAIN 
Chris Eddy  - MEN’S CAPTAIN 


